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Spring
● Recognizing senior athletes and band/choir members with daily highlights on 

Twitter
● Spring coaches have been working remotely with their teams



CIAC Updates
● Coaches may work with athletes remotely
● Social distancing must be stressed
● Beginning June 1st all coaches may work remotely with athletes
● Spring coaches only may have the opportunity to work with spring athletes 

through non-school programs
● Summer conditioning is considered out of season and is not mandatory for 

athletes
● CIAC is beginning the process of creating safety requirements, procedures, and 

policies for the Fall
● The athletic director will keep this information up to date through the DPS 

Operations Committee


